
 
 

This institute is an equal opportunity provider 
 
Our mission is to prepare each meal with care and pride, fill each belly with delicious nutritious food, which fuels and 
prepares each child to learn to their full potential.  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian of:  

The Child Nutrition Department is pleased to inform you that we qualify for a program under the National School 

Lunch and School Breakfast Programs called the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) for the 2023 – 2024 School 

Year.  The following sites are CEP Schools: 

 

Adelanto Elementary School 

Adelanto State Preschool 

Bradach Elementary School 

Columbia Middle School 

Eagle Ranch Elementary School 

El Mirage Elementary School 

George Magnet School 

Gus Franklin School 

Melva Davis Middle School 

Mesa Linda Middle School 

Morgan Kincaid Elementary School 

Theodore Vick Elementary School 

Victoria Magathan Elementary School 

West Creek Elementary School 

Westside Park Elementary School 

 

What does this mean for students attending the schools identified above? 

Great news for our students! All enrolled students of the Adelanto Elementary School District are eligible to receive a 

healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge each school day of the 2023-2024 school year.  No further action 

is required of the families.  Students will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or 

submit an application. 

 

Sincerely, 

Julie Nickels 

Director of Child Nutrition 


